ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore

6th January 2021

Dear Fabulous Children

Happy New Year and I hope you had a really super Christmas time. Well, what an amazing day you have all had today. I am incredibly proud of your wonderful enthusiasm and courage since we found out that we couldn't all come back to school this week.

If you came to Bourne Abbey today, we were so thrilled to see you. What a lot of happy and brave smiles you gave me on your way in this morning. How quickly those of you from Colsterworth and Bourne Elsea Park settled and what fantastic learning you did together in your year group bubbles. I think you were so positive and I'm delighted that you had such a great day. Lots of you said you were really looking forward to coming tomorrow too!

If you did your learning at home today, I am also hugely proud of how hard you worked and it was awesome to see some of your videos and photographs on Seesaw. It isn't always easy working at home. Please make sure you show your parents and carers how good you are and show off to them how clever you are. Keep persevering even if it is tricky. Remember to 'have a go'! You can do it.

I know you will continue to have the 'WOW Factor' wherever you are learning. Everyone is very proud of you and you should be proud of yourselves. Remember we are just like the geese. Keep supporting your families and friends at home and school and we will keep supporting you I promise.



I know you will continue to fill our lives with you love, laughter and hope. Remember that 'You Are Special'.

Love from

Mrs Moore x